
2007-2011: 
Meetings were held with stakeholders 
and  citizens: 

14 Council meetings 
7 Project Management Team 
meetings 
20 stakeholder interviews 
5 public meetings 

I-55 Corridor  
Review Timeline 
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July 2014: 
A public forum was held at Liberty Middle 

School. 

Spring 2005:  
The I-55 Corridor: Transportation & Growth 

Management Plan is completed and deliv-
ered to the partner communities for review.  

November 2013: 
PMT members recommend approval of 
the draft I-55 Development Code and 
Map. 

September 2013: 
An open house was held at Liberty Middle 

School.  

February & March 2015: 
Public hearings were held at the Madison 
County Administration Building and       
Edwardsville City Hall.  

November 2003:  
The first open house was held at Liberty 

Middle School.  

August 2003:  
HOK planning consultants and members 
of the Project Management Team (PMT) 
began the planning process.  

 
 

February 2004:  
A public open house was held at Liberty 
Middle School.  

July 2004:  
A public open house was held at Liberty 
Middle School.  

April 2004:  
An open house was held at Liberty Middle 

School.  

2006:  
The partner communities adopted the           
I-55 Corridor: Transportation & Growth 
Management Plan and incorporated it 
into their comprehensive plans.  

2007: 
H3 Studios conducted a technical review 

of the I-55 Corridor: Transportation & 
Growth Management Plan and began 

the process to develop the 
 I-55 Development Code and Map.   

January 2011: 
H3 Studios delivered the prepared I-55 

Development Code & Map to the partner      
communities for review.   Summer 2011 to Summery 2013 

Planning staff from the partner           
communities began refining the I-55      
Development Code & Map. 

November–July 2013: 
Planning staff from the partner            
communities made changes based on 
feedback received at the open house.  

July 2014-February 2015: 
Planning staff from the partner            

communities made changes based on 
feedback received at the public forum.  

March 2015-Present: 
Planning staff from the partner            
communities are making changes based 
on feedback received at the public hear-
ings.  


